Dotson, Michael (UTC)

From: Ed Mickelsen <edward.mickelsen@icloud.com>
Sent: Thursday, September 6, 2018 7:53 AM

To: Dotson, Michael (UTC)

Subject: Laulima Services Inc.

Good morning Mr. Dotson,
Please withdraw my application for a Household Goods Permit.
Thank you for your assistance in this matter. Should you have any questions, please don't hesitate in contacting me.

Sincerely, Ed Mickelsen

President, Laulima Services Inc.
(206)240-0513

Sent from my iPhone



